CORRESPONDENCE

5/30/2024
Charlie Smith DOCUMENT NO. 04422-2024
From: John Plescow
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 4:37 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux
Subject: FW: 20240025 - close with PR69
Attachments: Duke Energy; FW: Duke energy rate increase; Power bill increases

Please, add to docket 20240025.

From: Brianna Stevens <BrSteven@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 4:35 PM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: FW: 20240025 - close with PR69

“Please forward to Clerk’s office

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin @psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 4:26 PM

To: Brianna Stevens <BrSteven@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: 20240025 - close with PR69

Hello Bri,

Once you have entered the files in CATs, please FORWARD the email to John and state “Please forward to Clerk’s
office”. John will send you an email back. Once you receive the email back from John, please place John’s response on
CATs.

Thanks

Consina



Charlie Smith

From: Joanne Simmons <josimmons@tampabay.rr.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 2:02 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Duke Energy

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Please do not give Duke Energy an increase. People in Florida are struggling now. The increase are too large.
Joanne Simmons
Sent from my iPad



Charlie Smith

From: Cindy Muir

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 2:16 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Duke energy rate increase

From: Shelley Uhlig <uhlsh9@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 2:15 PM

To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Duke energy rate increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Management

We are asking for denial to Duke Energy to raise FL rates

Thank u fir stopping these unnecessary increases that puts a burden on senior citizens as well as hard working
individuals.

Thank u for immediate action and/or forwarding to necessary decision makers.

Kindest regards
Mr. And Mrs. Kurt Uhlig



Charlie Smith

From: Mike Mathews <mmathews5100@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 2:17 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Power bill increases

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

To whom it may concern

Power bill increase for 2025 it’s not good for the community that made it through last summer. Please reconsider people
are barely able to pay, Their bills . It would nice if You were able to research with your company on Ways of allowing
other electrical companies coming in and farming out other companies electricity so that we are able to choose for more
than one source.

Sent from my iPhone





